Diomede
High School’s
bid open

Department of Transportation
& Public Facilities Commissioner
Robert Ward announced the
department is advertising for
bids to construct Diomede High
School.

The project consists of con-
struction of a new 4,500 square
foot threedevel wood frame
building at Diomede, Alaska.

Bids will be opened at 2:00
p-m. June 17, 1980 in the Office
of the Director, Division of
General Design and Construction
Anchorage, Alaska.



